
           

 
 

 

 
 
 
 

Notice of Cancellation of the 
 Regular Board of Directors Meeting of the 

Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District 
Scheduled for October 10, 2012 

___________________________________________ 
 

By this notice, be advised that the scheduled October 10, 2012 
Regular Board meeting of the Beaumont-Cherry Valley Water District 
has been cancelled.  The next regularly scheduled Board meeting is 
November 14, 2012 at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Melissa Bender 
Director of Finance & Administrative Services 
 
 
 


